
 

 

 
 

 

 

                                           Robinwood 2019 

Dear Parents/Carers 

I would like to inform you that our yearly residential trip to Robinwood will take place from Monday 28th January 

2019 until Wednesday 30th January 2019.  Robinwood is an outdoor residential activity centre for primary school 

children located in Alston.  Staff at the centre coach the children in activities such as climbing, canoeing, zip 

wire and archery and are highly skilled at engaging all children in the activities.  The total cost of the trip is 

£160, which includes coach travel and is subsidised by school, so that the total cost to you is just £120. 

As usual there is always a high demand for places and therefore, should your child wish to take part, ask that a 

non-refundable deposit of £30 be brought into school as soon as possible.  The option to pay by instalments 

is available and should this be taken, please may I remind you that full payment must be made by the end of 

December 2018. Failure to complete payment will result in the place being withdrawn and offered to another 

child. 

Yours sincerely 

Mrs D Wilson 

………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

 

I wish my child ………………………………………………………………. Class………………………………… to attend Robinwood 2019 

 Monday 28th January 2019 until 30th January 2019. 

I have enclosed my non-refundable deposit of £30. 

Parent/Carers signature …………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 

 


